Safety touted for FFA Week

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Kindergartner Reid Sprague, pictured at right, prepares a question for Jon King Friday,
March 1 at the FFA Barnyard event. King, representing Highline Electric, demonstrated
for the group of elementary children the importance of safety around power lines and
electricity. Hogs, bulls, goats, calves, horses, roosters and sheep were also on display
for elementary children as the event concluded the activities for FFA week.
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Click here for more!
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